
CAPRI RISTORANTE 
25 John Street North 

Hamilton, Ontario 
L8R 1H1 

905.525.7811 
www.capriristorante.ca 

Thank you for allowing the BIA to have an outdoor patio program during this pandemic crisis. As 

you know this outdoor dining program is a vital source for restaurants, like ourselves, trying to 

stay alive while the indoors were crippled. If it wasn’t for the BIAs support last year, the Capri and 

our neighbour Bamboo “formally as My Thai” would not have participated. We see the value it 

brings to John Street and most importantly to Hamilton. We have decided to continue with the 

street patio this year, with the support of the BIA and there program. 

We started to see a little of recovery in November and partially in December, but this is still not 

enough. March is coming up fast and we need this, to catch up for the few years we lost. We have 

our government loans and debits to pay off and we cannot get there unless we have the full 

support of the BIA and there programs. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Sal Fiorino 

Capri Owner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

sal@capriristorante.ca 
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